CORNWALL MusIc SERVICE TRUST

Dear Parent/Carer , FEB 2018
BRASS LESSONS
Thank you for your enquiry regarding brass lessons at school for your child.

There is space at your child’s school to start a new group of beginners. Lessons will take place weekly in
small groups for half an hour. There are 34 lessons per year spread over 3 terms. :

The cost for this tuition is £5.00 per lesson. Group sizes vary and are based on the take up for lessons in'
your child’s school. A group of 4 children would receive a 30minute lesson, whereas 3 children in @
.group receive a 23minute lesson. Other options are available and can be found on our website. Please
note that we require the minimum of half a term’s notice if your child wishes to discontinue lessons.

All pupils will be provided with a diary which suggest tips for taking care of the instrument as well as
outlining weekly tasks for work between lessons. Pupils will be provided with music to take home and
work on but your teacher may also ask you to buy sheet music or a book from time to time to support
further development. CMST teachers also provided an annual progress report. .

In addition to signing up for lessons you will need to hire or purchase an instrument. Details of places

that will hire out instruments at a reasonable rate can be found on the CMST website.
If you would like to find out more information please do not hesitate to contact CMST office on the

Phone number below. You can also find out more on our website.

If, after reading the information, you would like your child to begin brass lessons, you can sign up via
our website, : :
Yours faithfully,

Anna Minear

Brass Teacher

Cornwall Music Service Trust

www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org

Tel: 01872 246043




